Wheeler Park Committee Report
June 14, 2024

We have yet to have a formal committee meeting this year due to schedule conflicts. We have
been working weekly in the parks to keep them looking good and moving forward on the
Nehalem Bay Garden Club Grant Project.

Below are notes on the status of our work:

+ Grant purchases for plants and signage has been completed.

+ Plants are selected for drought tolerance (once established)

+ 80% of new plants have been installed

+ Mulch is being applied to newly planted areas - 3 loads on 6/14

Watering needs setup for the first year to get the plants established and irrigate the existing
plants.

Next Steps

+ Continue to plant and apply mulch

* Remove yellow roses as shrubs are installed

+ Install plant tags once planting is complete

* Remove blackberries on embankment to allow salmonberries and other native plants to thrive
+ After Restroom is installed put up sign



